FCC Proposes "Performance Requirements" for 5G
[image: ]The Federal Communications Commission on Wednesday requested comments on proposed "performance requirements" for 5G service. The proposed rules focus primarily on cybersecurity, including requiring the submission of network security plans and ongoing participation in data-sharing programs.
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